
2025 Purebred Sheep Breeders 

of Ontario Scholarship 

 

The 2025 PSBO Scholarship may be pursued by any Ontario Student looking to continue their 

education above and beyond the high school level.  The PSBO is pleased to announce it will be 

awarding two separate scholarships of $500 each to the winning recipients. A background in 

agriculture is an asset. The following criteria must be included in your application submission.  

Full name: 

Date of birth: 

Address: 

Email: 

Phone: 

Relationship to the PSBO or a member if applicable: 

Name of school and location attending in the fall of 3or winter 2025: 

Name and length of program: 

Reason for attending the above program: 

Work experience/ length of employment/ hours per week: 

Describe your involvement with the sheep industry and/or agriculture: 

Describe your extracurricular activities/ volunteer experiences: 

Please compose a short essay that outlines how your past and current experiences within the 

industry fuel future ambitions to continue within the sheep industry (200-500 words): 

Thank you for interest in the PSBO Scholarship Program. Please submit your application to the 

psbo.secretary@gmail.com marked “Scholarship Application” no later than October 31st 2025. 

(Conformation of receipt of application will be emailed out) Winners will be posted on our 

Facebook page and our PSBO Website.  

Best of luck to all! 

mailto:psbo.secretary@gmail.com

